CISV USA 2020 Board of Directors

Evaluated national Seminar Camp
invitation model

Continued researching local and
domestic program opportunities
Re-evaluated costs associated with
both domestic and international
programming (travel insurance,
extraordinary fees, etc.)

Motioned to add an additional
delegation to the Step Up program
Created the DEIA Committee to
address issues surrounding diversity,
equity, inclusion and accessibility
Increased efforts to collaborate with
CISV International

Successfully completed a "Peace
Wave" campaign to promote
awareness surrounding action for
sustainable development

Created and launched a CISV USA Book
Club to encourage active participation
and discussions surrounding current
global issues

Re-clarified Fortnight mission
Motioned to change Youth Meeting
delegation sizes

Motioned to provide one CISV program
per age group

Motioned to reserve CISV programs for
individuals under the age of 18
Motioned to phase out Interchange

Compiled and organized all CISV USA
and CISV International resources to
make more accessible to chapters
Created the Specialized Professionals
Network to utilize as a resource for all
CISV USA chapters.

Secured several grants, including an
ask for $100,000

Introduced and launched the very first
CISV USA Membership Drive
Decreased expenses to remain stable
during the pandemic

Established streamlined
communication and processes among
chapter Treasurer's to encourage
accuracy and accessibility




